From: Caroline Rafferty

To: Kelly Churney
Subject: PBDA Parking Lot review at next town council meeting
Date: Monday, July 11, 2022 2:30:54 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Members of the Council,

I am writing to you in my capacity as a board member of the Palm Beach Day Academy. This
week you will be reviewing the application for approval of a parking lot on the west field of
our upper campus.

As a member of the PBDA community, I ask that you approve this request. As you know,
parking in the town, and particularly on Seaview, has become an increasing issue as our local
population grows. The administration and school leadership has exhausted every other
alternative for parking in the immediate vicinity of the school. Parking is in such short supply
that many of the teachers have to move their cars every two hours in order to avoid tickets and
abide by the rules. This is not easy for them to accommodate while teaching our children and
causes disruptions to the students and teachers alike.

The approval of this proposal will also free up much needed spaces for the rec center and other
visitors to the area.

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns. Thank you for your
leadership and consideration of this request.

Best Regards,
Caroline Cummings Rafferty

Caroline Cummings Rafferty
317 Peruvian Avenue, #202
Palm Beach, FL. 33480

www.carolinerafferty.com
(917)-478-2566
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